
From: Matt Rich [matt@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 9:37 AM 
To: Ahmad, Amer; Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Frango Mints Gift from Judge Celia Gamrath 

Dear Comptroller Ahmad and Steve:  
 
Our office received a small package of Frango mints from Judge Celia Gamrath. We 
accept these chocolates on behalf of the City of Chicago and will make them available 
to guests of the 43rd Ward Office. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Matt 
 
 
--  
Matt Rich 
43rd Ward Office 
 


